
July	26th,	2019	

BOCCE	NEWS	
By	Barbara	Orlando	

	
Referee	Trainer,	Michael	Sunzeri	
	
Our	club’s	tournaments	are	blessed	with	volunteers	who	have	taken	the	time	to	train	under	the	
watchful	eye	of	Bocce	Club’s	Referee	Trainer,	Michael	Sunzeri.		Michael	served	on	the	Bocce	Club	board	
for	several	years	as	Secretary	and	we	thank	him	for	his	continued	support	to	our	club.		
Referees	are	volunteers	and	include	experienced,	as	well	as	new	volunteers,	who	are	still	learning	how	
to	handle	all	kinds	of	situations	and	questions.		Referees	are	an	integral	part	of	tournament	play	and	
provide	fair	and	unbiased	decisions	during	tournament	games.	
This	year	the	Bocce	Club	added	four	new	referees	to	the	list,	which	can	be	found	on	the	club’s	website.		
Next	Spring,	referee	training	will	be	available	for	any	bocce	club	member	wishing	to	attend	a	scheduled	
training	session.		Questions	about	becoming	a	referee,	can	be	directed	to	Michael	at	
twosunzeris@comcast.net.	
	
If	you	haven’t	heard,	the	Bocce	Club’s	golf	cart	came	in	1st	Place	in	the	4th	of	July	Parade.		The	best	
decorated	golf	cart	EVER!		Thank	you	again	to	the	decorating	committee.		Photos	are	on	the	club’s	
website.	
	



Remember	Fall	Round	Robin	sign	ups	begin	Monday,	August	5th	at	8	a.m.		Team	Captains	are	
encouraged	to	sign	up	on	the	clubs	website	at		www.villagesbocceclub.com		a	time	stamp	or	email	Paul	
at	pandersen1953@yahoo.com.	
	
A	big	“thank	you”	from	Joe	Pulis	to	all	his	bocce	friends	for	all	the	get-well	cards	and	good	wishes	
during	his	past	illness.			
	
Tip	from	the	courts:	Being	on	a	team	is	a	commitment	and	the	team	depends	on	you.	Please	let	your	
Captain	know	if	not	able	to	attend	a	game	or	practice.	


